BOYS&GIRLS
HOMES

of North Carolina

Post Office Box 127 ¢ 400 Flemington Drive
Lake Waccamaw, North Carolina 28450

June 18, 2020

B&GH Campus Community:

Thank you for all you are doing to continue keeping our residents and staff safe and healthy. This has
been a tremendous coordinated effort to follow recommended guidelines and put procedures in place
toward the goal of safety for all. It is working! We are so blessed that there continue to be NO positive
COVID-19 cases on campus or in any of our Foster Homes.

Even as the numbers are rising in our area and around us, we will continue to take the necessary
precautions for safety on campus. We know that the most important thing we can all do is to take
individual responsibility in the following ways:

Maintain the 3 W’s
Wear — a cloth face covering
Wait — 6 feet apart. Avoid close contact
Wash — your hands often and/or use hand sanitizer

Maintain Social & Physical Distancing
Keep at least 6 feet between you and others
Don’t gather in groups of 10 or more

When interacting with others on campus a face covering is recommended

As a campus, we will continue the following:
e Follow all Residential protocols in place for current residents and future admissions

e The security gates will continue in the closed position
e Flemington Hall will remain locked with doorbell access
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Visitors:
o Are discouraged from coming to campus
o Required visitors will be met and directed to the appropriate campus location
o Will be required to wear a face covering while on campus

Should you have any questions or concerns, please discuss with your supervisor.

Thank you again for your vigilance toward these recommendations. Remember that we are all in this
together and as we navigate the coming weeks, support each other and treat each other with compassion

and understanding.
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